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Hello,
I an concerned about a development on wetlands on the island (3945 Lytle Road). As this area is considered a
Critical Area since it is a category II Wetland as well as an active wildlife corridor, I oppose the development of this
site. Additionally, this project would put a sewage through a No-disturbance Restoration Zone and may impact
water quality downstream. Please protect the environment and enforce the environmental protections we have.

Regards,
Nora Carlson
PO Box 11590
Bainbridge Island, WA 98110
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